
  RANDOLPH FIELD EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
MINUTES FROM MEETING ON 11/29/16 

Meeting was opened at 4:15 p.m. 

Members present: Mike Miller, Barbara Miller, Charles Stubblefield, Charity McCurdy, 
Helen King, Evelyn Neal, Mike Scott, Bruce Bebow, John Bender, Mike Berish, and 
Taylor Watson 

1. No new members to present. 
2. Helen handed out new Treasury Report. Also, a $2500 check from HEB was 

deposited into the account. Helen said our Fiscal Year is from 1 Sept.-31 Aug. 
because of the school year.  

3. Mike Miller gave an update on the golf tournament for April 21, 2017. We will 
need manpower the day of the tournament. After the holidays we will begin to 
look for sponsors and begin an advertising campaign.  

4. Mike Miller gave an update on the “Scholar Bowl” set for January 16, 2017. The 
flyer has been sent to the schools in the district. Also Mirna Torres at the base 
bowling alley has received a copy of the flyer. Bruce Bebow will put the 
information for both events on the foundations website. Some discussion was held 
about how to get participants on base. It was decided that we would wait and 
handle that if it comes up.  

5. Bruce Bebow said the website is up and working. Taylor Watson said she could 
set up a Google spreadsheet for members only so that we can track the business 
that we have visited.  

6. Mike Scott will check with Big Frog about polo shirts for members of the 
foundation. 

7. The deadline for the logo contest was extended a few days because of the 
Thanksgiving break. We will look at the entries at the next meeting and choose 
the winner.  

8. Charles Stubblefield reminded the foundation to make sure we are part of the Big 
Give next spring.  

Next meeting will be on December 13, 2016 at 4:15 p.m.---Same Place. 


